City.Clerk

From: reginald alfrod <reginaldalfrod@att.net>

Sent: Tuesday, December 3, 2019 12:22 PM

To: City.Clerk

Subject: Concern about pullution and the state of the enviorment in the city
Attachments: City council of Hartsville.docx

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Hartsville. Maintain caution when opening external
links/attachments

To the city council of Hartsville:

I’'m Reginald D. Alford a resident of Hartsville at 320 James Avenue which is in the heart of the Historic
Butler District. My communication is requesting to be place on the upcoming City Council Agenda
December 10/2019. | have various concerns about pollution and the current state of the enviorment in
my district.

This request is in accordance to: Sec. 2-77 and Sec. 2-78, (code 1987, 2-30) (code 1987,2-31)





